
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 
NEWSLETTER  7th March 2025 

Congratulations again to our Y4 class who recorded 98.3% attendance the last week of 
the half term.  Well done everyone! 

 
 

 
For this week only we are sending home a paper newletter! This is because the 

Schoolspider App has had a major update meaning parents have to re-set their accounts 
to continue receiving notifications from school. Your account will have been logged out, 
simply log back into your account.   Remember your username is your full name, all in 

lower case with NO space between your first name and surname.  If you can’t remember 
your password, you can reset it from this screen. The newsletter will also be sent out on 
Schoolspider and available on our website.  If you have any problems, please contact the 

school office. 

 
 

DREAM Work and Behaviour Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following children who received awards at our weekly assembly. 

Thank you for your hard work and positive behaviour. 
 

 Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
DREAM 

Behaviour 
Ameya Freya Will Jude Billy Darcie Alex 

DREAM 
Work 

Alice Roni Niall Zach Isobel Tilly Eliza 



 
Collective Worship Dates 

Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 
Collective Worship Assembly. 

 

14.3.2025 Y1 
21.3.2025 EYFS 

28.3.2025 Whole School 

4.4.2025 Easter Collective Worship 
25.4.2025 Y4 

2.5.2025 Y5 
9.5.2025 Y3 

16.5.2025 Y2 
23.5.2025 Whole school 

 
Changes to School Meals 

 
A letter from Mrs Friar has been sent out to all parents/carers on the Schoolspider App.  

Please make sure you read this as it contains important information regarding major 
changes to the way our school meals are ordered and paid for. 

 
 
 

Holidays In Term Time 
Parents requesting to take their child out of school for a family holiday during term time 

are now required to complete a Holiday Request Form prior to the holiday. 
These forms are available from the school office. 

 
 
 

Class Dojo 
 

As we launch our class dojo communication tool parents are reminded that photographs 
of your child can be shared on their class page. Access to these photographs is only with 
their class.  If you do not want your child’s photograph to be included, please email the 

school office at corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk 
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Pancake Competition 

We had a fantastic response to our Pancake Flip Competition. The children raised a grand 
total of £200 which will go towards our fundraising for new playground equipment. 

The winners of the competition are: 
 

EYFS/KS1: Logan (Reception) 
KS2: Sapphire (Y6) 

Both children received a Cineworld gift voucher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Big Fundraiser 
 

Over the past few month’s plans have been drawn up to re-develop our school 
playground.  This will include playground markings, new play equipment, new sport 

equipment and much more.  At each stage our children have been involved and their 
voices heard.  As you can imagine these plans come at a cost, so our challenge is to make 

this happen! 
Staff, children, parents and friends will be taking on challenges to raise money for our 

cause.  We have a few ideas in the pipeline and will send the information out as soon as 
we can! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

 
 

Bookings can be made on the Schoolmoney App. Please be advised this is a PG rated film, 

by sending your child along you are giving permission for them to watch this PG film. 

 

 

 



 

 

Payment can be made on the Schoolmoney App 

 

 



 

Pay on the door! 

 

 

 

 



Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school if you would like your child to be 

included in the school newsletter.  This is not just for sporting achievements, it can 

include a day trip, a special milestone, a family celebration, a piece of artwork, 

fundraising or a family day out etc.  It would be lovely to see a variety of children from 

our Corpus Christi family sharing their stories. Please make sure the photographs only 

contain your child as we can’t publish photographs of other children. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 

 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to Isaac (Y2) who was awarded his green belt at his martial art class last 
week.  Well done Isaac, we are all so proud of you. 
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 Edith had a lovely day on Sunday with a trip to Southport to meet the Disney Princesses. 

She loved dressing up as Princess Belle, joining in with some of the party games, having her face 

painted and winning a prize for the best dancing. It looks like you had the perfect afternoon Edith, 

well done and thank you for sharing your day with us. 

 
 



 

 
 
 

Congratulations to Mrs. Dodson, who together with her husband, took part in the St 
Helens 10k last week.  Well done to them both from all at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary 

School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


